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Year 31 September 4th, 2018 Week 1 

 

“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 

mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is 

to empower each student to be a 
compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-

lingual learner, who makes a positive 

difference locally and globally. 
 

We welcome you with our love and blessings to start a journey whose destination is success. It gives us immense pleasure to 

welcome all our staff, students and parents to the new academic year 2018-2019. 
  

We wish everyone a successful and fruitful academic year rich with knowledge, experiences, good conduct and skills.  We 

also wish every student in our schools an optimistic, strong, passionate and encouraging beginning for a bright future. In 

order to accomplish our shared educational goals, we are looking forward to having a strong and effective school-home 

partnership. We are also looking forward to achieving our motto that says:  “Every Year, We will be Better than the Year 

Before”. 
 

Best Wises and Great School Year! 
Schools’ Administration  

 

   Organizing Students’ Arrival and Dismissal  
 

We would like to remind the respected parents of the students’ arrival and dismissal plan. We expect all our students to 

follow the given instructions. Starting from the first week and throughout the year, grades 3 – 5 students will arrive and 

leave from gate #3 and grades 6 – 12 students will arrive and leave from gate #5. 
 

Also, kindly be informed that the grades 3 – 5 students’ dismissal time is 2:35 PM and grades 6 -12 students’ dismissal 

time is 2:45 PM effective Sunday, September 2, 2018 corresponding to 22/12/1439 AH. 

 

Please note that the schedule of the daily classes and the 1st semester agenda are available on the schools’ website and 
they will be sent to the parents through emails. Every student has been given a hard copy on the orientation day.   

Schools’ Tuitions  
The Accounting Office at Dhahran Ahliyya Schools would like to thank all the parents who paid the schools’ tuitions for 

the current year 2018/2019. The office would also like to remind those who haven’t paid yet to pay their kids’ tuitions at 

the earliest. 
 

Thank you all for understanding. 
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